
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name: Chillingham         Term : Spring 1 2018 

What we have been 

learning: 

Some photos of  

our learning 
 

This term our topic is Space. In English we 

have been reading a book called 

Whatever Next, which is about a bear that 

makes a rocket and flies to the moon for a 

picnic. We have explored this book 

through massage, sensory experiences, art 

as well as sharing the story at our desks. 

Also in English we have been practicing 

our mark making and fine motor skills.  

 

In Maths we are practicing our numbers 

skills and using cooking as a way to explore 

pliable materials. We like feeling the 

texture of the dough and sampling the 

biscuits once they are cooked.  

 

We have been looking at the Sun, Moon 

and Earth in Science and exploring 

different mediums in Art to create space 

related pictures.  

 

In PE we are exploring and practicing 

different types of balls skills. In Drama we 

have been zooming to the moon. 

  

  
 

   
 

  
    
 
   
 
   

Dates to remember: 

 

Last day of this half term is Friday 9th February. 

Start of next half term is Monday 19th February.  

  


